
	

		 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	
Employer	Description:	Chula	Vista	has	been	a	family	owned	and	operated	business	for	over	40	years.	We	are	
one	of	 the	premier	waterpark	 resorts	 in	 the	 state	of	Wisconsin.	Our	property	 features	 indoor	 and	outdoor	
waterparks,	hotel,	condo	and	villa	accommodations,	as	well	as	an	18	hole	golf	course.	It	also	includes	meeting	
and	convention	services,	a	sports	center,	and	restaurants.	We	are	located	3	mile	north	of	the	Wisconsin	Dells	
on	the	cliffs,	overlooking	the	Wisconsin	River.	Chula	Vista	is	part	of	the	J1	consortium.	Students	working	here	
have	participated	in	Holiday	events,	Ice	skating	and	much		
more.		
	
	Job	Types:	Housekeeper,	Busser,	Kitchen	Assistant,	Lifeguards	
	
Job	Descriptions:		
Kitchen	Assistant:	Cook	and	prepare	a	variety	of	foods	including	meats,	seafood,	poultry,	vegetables,	sauces,	
stocks,	breads	and	other	foods	using	a	variety	of	equipment	and	utensils.	
	
Busser:	 Serve	 as	 assistants	 to	 waitstaff	 in	 helping	 clear,	 clean	 and	 maintain	 guest	 spaces	 and	 tables	 for	
incoming	guests.	Responsible	for	maintaining	cleanliness	 in	all	areas	of	restaurant,	 including	dining	and	wait	
station	areas,	stocking	tables	and	delivering	room	service	meals.	
	
Lifeguard:	 To	 monitor	 aquatic	 areas,	 ensuring	 guest	 safety	 through	 effective	 surveillance.	 Maintain	
operational	effectiveness	of	aquatic	department	while	delivering	superior	and	quality	service.	
	
Housekeeper:	Thoroughly	clean	and	restock	guest	rooms	in	a	timely	manner.	Tasks	of	housekeeping	include	
but	are	not	limited	to	making	beds,	vacuuming,	dusting,	restocking,	washing	bathtubs,	toilets,	sink,	floors	and	
glass	surfaces.	Must	be	able	to	constantly	stand,	bend	and	reach	in	a	full	range	of	motion	through	the	work	
day	and	lift	30	pounds.		
	
Concession/Barista:	Will	 work	 directly	 with	 the	 customers	 in	 a	 retail/fast	 food	work	 environment,	 warmly	



	

greeting	 customers,	 completing	 sales	 transactions,	 preparing	 and	 serving	 a	 variety	 of	 coffee,	 drinks,	
sandwiches	 and	 snacks.	 This	 position	 requires	 strong	 communication	 and	 organizational	 skills	 along	with	 a	
drive	to	make	customer	satisfaction	a	top	priority.	Baristas	will	also	be	responsible	for	keeping	all	amenity	and	
storage	 areas	 stocked	 and	 organized.	 Baristas	 will	 also	 work	 at	 keeping	 all	 areas	 of	 concern	 in	 the	
kitchen/dining	room/storage	areas	clean.	
	
Number	of	Positions:	45	
Kitchen	Assistant:	15	
Busser:	10	
Lifeguard:	10	
Housekeeper:	10	
Concession	Worker/Barista:	5	
	
English	Requirement:	Strong	English	
	
Work	Dates:		
Arrive:	May	15th	to	June	15th	
Depart:	September	10th	to	October	1st	
	
Male/Female,	Couples,	Friend	Groups:			
Couples:	No	
Friend	Groups:	Yes	
	
Salary:		
Kitchen	Assistant:	$8.00	per	hour	
Busser:	$6.50		per	hour	plus	tips	
Lifeguard:	$8.50		per	hour	
Housekeeper:	$8.00		per	hour	
Concession	Worker/Barista:	$8.00		per	hour	
	
Work	 Hours:	 32	 hours	 per	 week.	 There	may	 be	 opportunities	 for	 overtime	 during	 the	 busier	 parts	 of	 the	
summer	season.	
	
Housing	Information:		
On	 site	 dorm	 style	 housing.	 4	 to	 6	 students	 per	 room,	 1	 student	 per	 bed.	 Rooms	 include	 microwave,	
refrigerator,	stove,	dishes,	pots/pans	and	utensils.	Cable	TV,	WiFi	and	laundry	facilities	are	available	in	housing	
complex.	$250	deposit,	$150	of	this	deposit	is	refundable	if	The	housing	is	left	in	good	order	with	no	dmages.	
	
Uniform:		
Kitchen	 Assistant:	 Chef	 coat,	 hat,	 $33-bring	 black	 pants/non-slip	 black	 shoes	
Busser:	 	 Shirt	 $31-bring	 black	 pants/non	 slip	 black	 shoes	
Concession	 worker/Barista:	 Shirt	 $26.50-bring	 black	 or	 Khaki	 knee	 length	 shorts-non	 slip	 shoes	
Housekeeping:	 Shirt:	 $36-bring	 black	 pants	 &	 comfortable	 black	 shoes	
Lifeguard:	Men:	$68/Women	$90	bring	water	shoes	&	sunglasses		
	



	

Area	Description:	Wisconsin	Dells	 is	 located	in	the	beautiful	vacation	area	of	southern	Wisconsin.	There	are	
plenty	of	attractions	and	activities,	 including	 lake	and	water	 sports,	 camping,	a	 scenic	natural	environment,	
and	many	pubs	and	restaurants.	Wisconsin	Dells	is	known	as	the	waterpark	capital	of	the	world	and	so	it	is	a	
popular	tourist	vacation	spot.	It	is	also	famous	for	the	Dells	which	are	glacial	formations,	created	14,000	years	
ago	from	waters	ripping	through	Wisconsin	Dells	carving	gorges,	rocky	islands	and	towering	cliffs.	In	Wisconsin	
Dells,	you	will	have	the	opportunity	to	experience	the	Heartland	of	America,	interact	with	many	Americans,	as	
well	as	with	people	from	all	over	the	world.	There	are	many	large	resorts	in	the	area	as	well.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 Guide	to	Wisconsin	Dells	
	

	
"I'm	already	dreaming	about	my	next	summer	in	[the]	Dells!"	

—Katya	M.,	Work	&	Travel	USA	participant	from	Russia.	Image	courtesy	of	Katya	M.	

Wisconsin	Dells	is	just	one	of	many	fun,	seasonal	areas	where	InterExchange	Work	&	Travel	USA	participants	live	
and	work.	Located	in	the	Midwestern	state	of	Wisconsin	right	 in	the	middle	of	"America's	Heartland,"	Wisconsin	
Dells	is	just	hours	away	from	Chicago,	Minneapolis	and	Green	Bay.	

Did	you	know?	

● Over	4,000	J-1	students	enjoy	their	Summer	Work	and	Travel	programs	in	the	Wisconsin	Dells	every	year.	

● It's	the	Waterpark	Capital	of	the	World!	

● Students	receive	a	pass	to	most	area	attractions	for	only	$5!	



	

Fun	stuff	to	do:	

● Wisconsin	Dells	 J-1	Consortium	hosts	orientations,	and	holds	events	 like	holiday	parties,	 ice	 skating,	 free	
movies,	sports	games,	bike	rodeos,	Thanksoween,	and	others	—	just	for	you!	

● Outdoor	adventures	like	hiking,	rock	climbing,	boating,	canoeing,	tubing,	fishing	at	nearby	state	parks	and	
the	Wisconsin	River.	

● Thrilling	trips	like	zip	lining	and	kayaking!	

● Go-karting,	duck	rides,	scenic	river	tours,	water	parks,	golf,	seasonal	festivals	and	more!	

● Hang	 out	 with	 American	 university	 students	 as	 well	 as	 students	 from	 around	 the	 world	 and	 have	 the	
summer	of	your	life!	

wisconsin	dells	
"It	was	[an]	amazing	summer!	Of	course	I	recommend	it	to	every	person.	I	liked	it	and	miss	it	so	much!"	

—Zamira,	Work	&	Travel	USA	participant	from	Kazakhstan.	Image	couresty	of	Ismael	S.	

What	cities	are	close	by?	

The	Wisconsin	Dells	is	easily	accessible	by	train	or	bus	to:	

● Chicago	-	3	½	hours	away	-	Under	$20	

● Minneapolis	-	3	½	hours	away	-	Under	$20	

● Milwaukee	(Summerfest	location)	-	2	hours	away	-	$15	
Check	out	cool	events	like	Summerfest	(the	world's	largest	music	festival!)	and	Brewers	games	in	Milwaukee,	and	
many	more!	



	

	


